


Why do we invite you for interview?

We want to give you the best advice we can. That means finding out a bit about you, what your interests 
are, what career ambitions you might have, and what level you are currently working at.

What happens at interview?

We will invite you (by email) to come into College for an interview. Your interview will last around 15 
minutes. You are welcome to bring a parent/guardian along, but please be aware we only have a lim-
ited waiting area. Dress Code is smart casual and most students wear school uniform. You will be given 
a date and you can select a time to attend. Please stick to that time and arrive 5 minutes beforehand. 
When you arrive for interview, this is what will happen: 

1.  Report to our Learning Resource Centre in Kitson Building and tell staff you have arrived. If you have 
arrived early, there might be a short wait, but there will be lots of other students doing the same.

2.  Your interviewer will be a teacher or a member of support staff. You will find them to be friendly and 
easy to talk to and very knowledgeable, so they can give you the best advice possible.

3.  The interviewer will talk through your subject choices and your plans for the future. If you have 
particular career ambitions, they will go through what subjects universities typically require you to have 
studied to make sure you are giving yourself the best chance possible to get good offers from university 
after you finish college. If you are thinking about something other than university, they can advise you 
on that too.

4.  The interviewer will explain the entry requirements to you. You can find full details of the require-
ments for our different programmes of study here. We want you to be able to go away knowing exactly 
what grades you will need to achieve to claim your place. If you have it, please bring along your pre-
dicted or working at grades and/or latest school report. Don’t worry if you do not have this information, 
as we will be requesting references directly from your school.

5.  All being well, we hope to be able to make you a conditional offer there and then, and we will email 
you an offer letter. A conditional offer means that you need to meet our requirements in order to enrol 
with us – achieving the exam results to meet the college and subject entrance requirements, as well as 
a suitable reference from your school. 

6.  Our interviewer will tell you about some of the other opportunities available to you at the College 
and we recommend that all students select an enrichment as part of their studies with us. For example, 
we run some specialist enrichments, geared towards particular careers, which might boost your pros-
pects after College. This includes a Pre-Medical School for budding doctors, a Teaching Academy and 
STEM programme for those interested in that field of study and many more specialist enrichments – you 
can choose from over 40 different enrichments. You can find more about our enrichments at https://
www.solihullsfc.ac.uk/courses/enrichment. 

7.  We will tell you about the Welcome to College Day event in the summer, when you will be invited 
into College to have a taster in each of the subjects that you have an offer in, to make sure you have 
picked the right subjects for you! Enrolment takes place after you receive your GCSE results, so it’s real-
ly important that you keep enrolment days free. You can check Welcome to College Day and enrolment 
dates on the reverse of your offer letter.

8.  You will have the chance to ask any questions you might have. Please speak up if you are confused 
about anything or are worried about any part of the application process.

Questions?

Email admissions@solihullsfc.ac.uk or call 0121 709 7803.


